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Support letter

In October 2020 the mayors of Vanadzor and Gyumri cities applied for Local-OGP
membership.

Since our membership in OGP with the support of the OGP-Armenia Secretariat and the
UNDP-Armenia office were organized a series of skills development and capacity-building
courses for the partners of Vanadzor and Gyumri communities' administrations and Civil Society
Organizations.

Vanadzor and Gyumri have taken commitments to implement.

With this letter of support, the newly elected Mayors of two communities Arkadi
Peleshyan (Vanadzor) and Vardges Samsonyan (Gyumri) express their readiness to continue
membership in OGP Local.

HEAD OF VANADZOR COMMUNITY HEAD OF GYUMRI COMMUNITY
ARKADI PELESHYAN VARDGES SAMSONYAN
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